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Tammy Hodgman

From: Tammy Hodgman

Sent: Thursday, April 24, 2025 7:52 AM

To: David Manchester

Subject: RE: Little Meetinghouse

Attachments: Deed Property Transfer to RSU14.pdf

Hello Mr. Manchester, 
The Manchester School transferred from the Town to the RSU on 10/1/2012. The LMH is part of the same lot, 
owned by the school (Map 67 Lot 21) . We are unaware of any new contracts with he RSU. Maybe the 
Superintendent’s Office is aware?  
 
The attachment is what the Town has on file for the property transfer. 
 
Thank you, 
Tammy 
 
 

From: David Manchester <davidlmanchester@outlook.com>  

Sent: Wednesday, April 23, 2025 5:25 PM 

To: Tammy Hodgman <tahodgman@windhammaine.us> 

Subject: Little Meetinghouse 

 
Hello Tam my, Thank you for the materials related to The Little Meetinghouse.  A couple mor e bits of information, i f possible; w hen did the  town sell the Manchester school site to School Uni on 14 ?   Is there a new land lease contract?    

Warning: Unusual sender <davidlmanchester@outlook.com>  

You don't usually receive emails from this address. Make sure you trust this sender before taking any actions.  

Hello Tammy, 

Thank you for the materials related to  

The Li)le Mee*nghouse.  A couple more bits of informa*on, if possible; when did the  town sell the Manchester school 

site to School Union 14 ? 

 

Is there a new land lease contract?  Did  Union 14 want LMH to pay them $ 1 per month? 

 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Dave Manchester 

 

207 892 6830 

 


